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22nd April 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Tuesday 25th June we are thrilled to be part of this year’s Early Years Music Festival, which 
will be held at North Worcester Primary Academy.  This will be a fun filled morning of music 
and celebration. 

 
This year the theme of the festival is All Aboard the Animal Train.  Your child is encouraged to 
dress up for the occasion, or make a headband, mask or wear face paint. 
 
We will be walking to North Worcester Primary, please remember to bring sun hats into 
school and each child will need a drink to take with them.  We will be back in school in time for 
lunch. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £1.60 (non-refundable). This will cover the cost of the entrance to 
the festival.  Payments must be made through the ‘MCAS’ parent portal.  There is no 

obligation to contribute and no pupil in the group will be omitted from the trip, but it will 
be necessary to have substantial parental contributions in order that the visit takes place.  
 
Please complete your payment by Friday 24th May. 
 

We look forward to an exciting morning of music and songs joining in with other reception 
classes from across Worcester. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Mrs Higham & Miss Turner 
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